
 
 

TO OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS 
 

Our goal is offering the right products at the right 
price at the right time.  However, in the new 
climate created by COVID-19 limitations, we 
face new challenges in achieving our goal.  

Restrictions resulting from the pandemic have 
been felt everywhere, and the suppliers of many 

home improvement products have not been 
spared.  Production cycles were reduced or 

sometimes halted during the spring lockdown, 
which has created shortages or delays in many 
categories, and unforeseen price fluctuations, 

particularly in the lumber category.   
 

We at TIMBER MART are using all our 
resources to provide the home improvement 
products you need and apologize if there are 

any inconveniences due to delays.  Thank you 
for your understanding and for choosing 

TIMBER MART. 
 


